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Crystal News 
This week has been a busy week in Crystal class. In maths, the children have 
been looking at estimation to predict answers to addition and subtraction 
questions. They have also been looking at inverse calculations and fact 
families to build their knowledge on addition and subtraction!  

In English, we have carried on our reading of Fantastic Mr Fox and the 
children have created some great writing 
pieces ready for when they construct a 
narrative next week! We have looked at 
how to include speech and character 
descriptions in our writing.  

In RE, the children have been bread tasting 
ready to learn about the Holy Communion. 
They loved this and they were all brilliant at 
trying breads they weren’t quite sure of!  

In Art, we are learning about Jackson Pollock and have been looking at 
different techniques he uses when creating his art. This week we learnt 
how to create a background wash of different colours.  

In DT, we are creating our own Egg carriers to replace current egg 
cartons. The children had to complete egg tests in order to see which 
packaging was the strongest and which was the weakest. We dropped 
them and weighed them down with books to see which ones stood the 
test!   

Important notices 

Next Friday is odd socks and spots day! Donations can be made online 
for children in need.  

I have given out raffle tickets for the last week and this week for 5x 
reads!  

Have a lovely weekend, 

  


